w2t TRAILSIDE
#3 ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

August 22, 2022
Dear Trailside Community,

We had a wonderful first few school days and are looking forward to our first full week. Our
students had the opportunity to learn about schoolwide expectations and have been showing
care and respect to one another. | have enjoyed learning many new names and faces and hope
to see all of you at our Back to School Night this Thursday to meet more Trailside families as
well. Please see below for more details and important reminders.

Back to School Night - Thursday, August 25 - 5:00pm - 6:30pm
e 5:00 - Welcome Message from Principal Fike
e 5:15-6:00 - Time to visit classrooms and meet teachers to learn about individual
classroom expectations

Safety Reminder

Please only use crosswalks to cross Trailside Drive. We have seen adults with and without
children crossing in unsafe areas where cars do not expect pedestrians. Help us keep everyone
safe by using the crosswalks.

We will also have our first safety fire drill later this week, as required, within the first ten days of
school. Teachers will review expectations with students before the drill so that students are well
prepared and understand that it is a drill.

Volunteering in Schools

If you plan to volunteer within Trailside or any other Park City School District school this year,
please complete the attached volunteer form and return it to the main office. This form is
required each year to volunteer within a school building.

Trailside Times
Please sign up for the PTO Trailside Times to stay connected - Trailside Times Signup
If you would also like to volunteer with the PTO please sign up here.

Warm Regards,

Ty e

Tracy Fike, Principal
Trailside Elementary School


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UxZl64je3c9fgCXIm6KhUvsqEH6NFiC0/view?usp=sharing
https://us4.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=9a181393dcb4e9e7ea6614b4e&id=9657c60b43
https://forms.gle/c6kRX7HLX786NeWz5

